
Rankings committee 2017: Alistair Moffat, Lin Padgham, Gill Dobbie

When reviewing DB duplicates in 2017 it was discovered that this conference had a duplicate 
version with a C ranking. When reviewed in 2014 we had noted that it should be monitored as the 
committee was not certain that it should be A rather than B, but decided to give it the benefit of the 
doubt. This review, triggered by the duplicate ranked C, determined that it was more appropriately 
B. Additional information considered this time was that it was originally Australasian, published by 
CRPIT and is primarily a regional conference. Also, although its h5 was 9th in the computer 
graphics category, it was very low in the AI category. CG is more accurate but the committee felt 
that 9th in a narrower category did not necessarily warrant A ranking.


